TOWN OF CHILMARK
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Beetlebung Corner
Post Office Box 119
Chilmark, MA 02535
508-645-2100
www.chilmarkma.gov 508-645-2110 Fax

April 22, 2019
Dear Superintendent D’Andrea,
We are in receipt of your letter of 3 April 2019 sent on behalf of the MVRHS School Committee.

Could you please relay the following response to the Committee and ask them to respond directly to the
Chilmark Board of Selectmen.

After a thorough review of the Regional Agreement and its articles, we have the following questions for
the Committee.

1 - What is the proposed composition of the Regional Agreement Sub-Committee?
2 - Is the proposed review of the High School funding formula seeking to amend the current regional
agreement?

if so, is the amendment intended modify or alter the funding of the operating budget, the
funding of the capital expense budget or both budgets?
3 - Itis our assumption that the proposed Regional Agreement Sub-Committee will consist of
representative of the funding towns. It is our position, with all due respect, that the Office of the
Superintendent is not a participant in a process of how the towns share funding for the Public Schools.
4 - Could you give us an estimated time line for the process so that we can make sure to have a
representative available for all meetings.

Chilmark Board of Selectmen
James Malkin

Warren Doty

Bill Rossi

CC: Tim Carroll



